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Notice to readmitting students attending Divine Word University in 2025 (Madang Campus) 

 

Congratulations to all students who are accepted to readmit for Semester 1 studies at Divine Word University 

(DWU) in 2025. The Readmission Acceptance List for the 2025 academic year can be viewed or 

downloaded through this posting on the DWU official website.  

The electronic copy of the readmission acceptance letter and registration documents have been sent to the 

student’s nominated email address and the hardcopy has been posted to the student’s nominated postal 

address. 

Students are asked to read thoroughly the contents of your letter and take heed of the information, fees and 

the expected dates to register. Readmitting students who do not find your names on the list are asked to 

check your nominated email address for more information on your readmission application status or contact 

the Office of the Registrar via email mkapun@dwu.ac.pg to know your status.  

 

The student finance team will be sending school fee pro forma invoices to readmitting students via your 

nominated email address. If you are yet to receive this email, you can email your request to the student 

finance team on tuitionfees@dwu.ac.pg.  

 

Accepted readmitting students who have not received your readmission acceptance letter can also contact 

Ms. Marie Kapun via her email address mkapun@dwu.ac.pg as all information on registration, required fees, 

etc. are contained in the readmission acceptance letter that must be complied with to ensure successful 

reenrolment into your program. 

 

 

Ms. Maria Court 

DWU Registrar 

 

Released on Monday 20th of January 2025 
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